
Notice of Public Meeting  

for 

Westside Connector Project 
From Pine Mountain Road to West Mill Creek Road 

City of Pigeon Forge 
 

The City of Pigeon Forge will host a Public Meeting on October 26th to gather public input on the 
proposed Westside Connector roadway improvement project.   

This project will build a two-lane local road with sidewalks on new alignment between Pine Mountain 
Road and West Mill Creek Road.  The general project location is shown on the map below.  The purpose 
of the project is to construct a north-south local road with sidewalks to provide a local route that is an 
alternative to the Parkway and better serve the residents of Pigeon Forge.    

   
The meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 26th from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM in 

Meeting Room B at the Pigeon Forge City Hall Complex 
3221 Rena Street 

Pigeon Forge, TN 37863 
 

The public is invited to ask questions and make comments during the meeting.  Representatives of the 
City of Pigeon Forge will be present to provide information and answer questions on any aspect of this 
proposed project.   


